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Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
200 University Avenue, Suite 801 
Toronto, ON M5H 3C6 

Via email DGordon@amo.on.ca 
Dear Dave: 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us to discuss how Stewardship Ontario and 

municipalities can move forward to complete the work initiated by the Accord 

partners last Spring and under the terms set in the Minister's Program Request letter 

of August 14th 
, 2017. 

As we indicated in our meeting, Stewardship Ontario and the stewards are committed 

to completing an amended Plan as a means to transition to the RRCEA. As our 

partners, you will play an integral role in the transition to full producer responsibility. 

We are grateful for all of the efforts of the municipal sector in contributing to Plan 

development so far. 

However, as we all know, our joint work is not finished and key elements require more 

discussion and alignment. 

With all of this in mind, the Stewardship Ontario Board meeting on January 25 

considered three options for action: 

1. Abandon this process entirely and immediately and signal that Stewardship Ontario

will not be able to fulfil the Minister's instruction.

2. Approve the draft plan with changes considered over the period of consultation and

submit the draft to RPRA.

3. Seek out a new process and a potentially more agreeable outcome directly with the

municipal sector.

In its deliberations, the Board considered that: 

- First, Stewardship Ontario and the stewards have signaled support for producer

responsibility and the RRCEA so an abandonment of the draft plan would be

inconsistent with the position taken to date.
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